Sample Letter to the Editor encouraging Legislators to protect and expand home visiting in NM:


Editors:
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]New Mexicans watching the budget debates at the Roundhouse this legislative session have reason to be concerned.  The state's revenues are down and state agencies are being asked to tighten their belts.  Now more than ever, our state's legislature needs to invest our dollars in programs that are proven to work.  The research is clear: Home visiting services improve outcomes for children.  In New Mexico, state law requires that the state only spend money on home visiting programs that report their outcomes to the state.  As a pediatrician, I see the short- and long-term consequences when we do not address the needs of young children. This session I am asking our state legislature to protect and expand quality home visiting programs with clear outcomes.  I hope our legislators agree and prioritize accountable home visiting.  

Name, MD

 


